Code Enforcement Report

Village Board Meeting February 08, 2021

Received calls about two (2) businesses wanting to open

on Main St. within the Business Center. Referred them to
the County for Building Permits.Have been in contact with
one and haven't spoken to the other.

Sent out a couple of Snow notices for homes on Spring
and Main St. One complied and the other didn't not.

Continuing to work on Unregistered/Unlicensed
Vehicles.Sent out a notice for a vehicle on Hall Rd. Owner

called said he will remove it ASAP.

Sent a streetlight outage on East Main St. to
NYSEG.Confirmation notice enclosed.

Following up on the water surveys that | distributed mailed
2 to RCAP Solutions Inc.

Attended a Village Planning Board Meeting.

Any questions or problems please feel free to contact me.



